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Galloway, NJ – The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) is sponsoring “Sharing 
Across Generations” for older adults on Wednesday, Jan. 6, 2016 from 1 – 3 p.m. The free 
workshop will be held at Woodview Estates Assisted Living, located at 5030 Unami Blvd., Mays 
Landing, N.J. Older adults from the community are invited to attend. The complimentary 
luncheon begins at 1 p.m. and is courtesy of Woodview Estates. 

Christine Ferri, SCOSA education chair, will discuss opportunities to provide service to the 
community via SCOSA’s Intergenerational Service Project.  

The project pairs older adults in the community with students to work together on different 
service projects throughout the school year, creating lasting connections that make a positive 
impact on community organizations and agencies in need. 

Call 609-625-4878 or email residentservices@woodviewestates.com for directions and to 
register for this free workshop. 

Visit the SCOSA website at www.stockton.edu/scosa for more information, updates and 
cancellation procedures.                                       
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